NEWS & REMINDERS: WENTWORTH

May 10, 2019
Message from the Head of Wentworth
Dear Wentworth Families,

Looking ahead to the coming week, we invite you to attend
your child’s spring music performance. Our young singers
and musicians have been hard at work rehearsing (I'm sure
that you've probably heard them humming a few bars or
playing a few chords at home as well!), and are excited to
perform for you. With the music teachers skillfully guiding
the creative talents of these courageous performers, we're
sure to be treated to outstanding evenings that highlight
the vibrant and thriving arts strand at Collingwood.

Grade 5-7 Band Concert
Monday, May 13, 5:30pm-6:30pm

Kindergarten Concert
Tuesday, May 14, 5:00pm-5:30pm

Grade 2 Concert
Tuesday, May 14, 6:00pm-6:30pm

Grade 3. Concert
Wednesday, May 15, 5:00pm - 5:30pm

Grade 4 Concert
Wednesday, May 15, 6:00pm - 6:30pm

Grade 6-7 Choral Concert
Thursday, May 16, 5:30pm - 6:30pm

Have a wonderful weekend in the sunshine,

M

Marc Young
Head of Wentworth

Grandparents' Day: Friday, May 17
Reminder to Register

Each May we look forward to your parents visiting
Wentworth Campus. Grandparents of students in Junior
Kindergarten to Grade 5 are invited to attend our annual
Grandparents’ Day. Visit for more details.

To help us plan this wonderful event for your parents their
names and information must be registered by
Tuesday, May 14.

YEARBOOKS

The Yearbook is a combined Wentworth and Morven
Yearbook. Deadline for orders is May 22. Yearbooks
ordered on time will be shipped to the school with no
shipping charge. You will be emailed the week of June 10
with more information on pickup dates, times and
locations. Any late orders (after May 22), will be shipped to
your residential address with an additional shipping fee of
approximately $15 (A fee charged by the publisher).

Hard Cover: $65 / Soft Cover: $55.

This year you may personalize your Yearbook!
ORDER

Covenant House Bottle Drive

Our last bottle drive of the year. Severin, Tara, Reese, and
Isabel (all grade 7’s) were the driving force behind this
service initiative. They raised $256.95 from all the
recyclables (keep in mind 100 juice boxes is worth $4.00).
This is a labour intensive initiative, but extremely
worthwhile. Well done!

COLLINGWOOD
SCHOOL

Parent Survey
Reminder

Fill out the survey

Here are two additional
links for identical forms
to be used in the
instance that the first
link you click on is slow
to load.

Important Dates:

May 20
Victoria Day
School Closed

Alice in Wonderland
Gr. 5-7 Musical
Wentworth Campus
May 22-23

6:00 - 7:00pm

Tickets on sale
Monday, May 5 at
Wentworth reception.
$5/person

Gr. 8-12 Spring
Dance Show
(featuring dancers
from Wentworth)
Kay Meek Theatre
May 28-29

7:00 - 9:00pm

For a full list of school-
wide events, visit our

Photo of the Week

Flora (6C) and Nicole
(7J) at North Vancouver
City Hall Council
Meeting, Monday, May
6th. They presented

on why single-use
plastic bags should be
removed from
circulation on the North
Shore. #studentvoice

For more photos of all

Collingwood School

activities, follow us on
& !


https://www.lmisurveys.ca/surveys/uploads/CSPS2019.aspx?U756Q4DK
https://www.lmisurveys.ca/surveys/uploads/CSPS2019.aspx?U756Q4DK
https://www.lmisurveys.ca/surveys/uploads/CSPS2019.aspx?U756Q4DK
https://www.collingwood.org/uploaded/Assets/Downloads/Weekly_News_Reminders/2018-2019/Parent-Survey_SpringFair-ThankYou.pdf
https://www.collingwood.org/calendar
https://www.collingwood.org/home-news/~post/upcoming-events-20180504
https://www.collingwood.org/athletics/calendar
https://www.facebook.com/collingwoodschool
https://www.instagram.com/collingwoodschool/
https://collingwoodyearbook.picaboo.com/
https://www.collingwood.org/grandparents-day-rsvp
https://www.collingwood.org/grandparents-day

